
We’ve finally reached the last week of the half term. It’s difficult to believe that we only have an-
other half term until the end of the year. Visiting the classrooms it is clear that children are con-
tinuing to work hard and enjoy the topics and themes. 
 
Joanne Clayton  
Head of Primary 

Uniform 
 

We are still seeing a number of children 
wearing clothes that are not part of our  
uniform policy, particularly footwear. 
 
Please remember your child should only 
wear trainers if it is PE day. They should be 
wearing black shoes on other days.  
 
If you are unsure  what your child should be 
wearing the uniform policy is on our website 
or you can speak to Emily Chesterman for 
further information.  
 
 

Starting School 
We still have some spaces available in nursery 
and reception for September 2021. If you know 
anyone needing a place please ask them to get 
in touch with school.  
 

Lunchboxes 
Now that restrictions are starting to be lifted we 
are pleased to let you know that children can 
bring their lunch in a lunchbox rather than a  
disposable bag. 

Curriculum  
 

Year 6 have been  
using a range of  
medium in art to  
create poppies as part 
of our WW1 topic.  
 
We split the paper into 
four quadrants and 
drew an outline of our 
poppy using our ob-
servation skills, and 
then we used soft  
pastels, collage, and 
pencil to create our 
poppies. 
 
 

Stars of the Week  
week ending 21 May 2021 
 
This week the Stars of the Week 
are... 

Mr Breakwell’s Sports Stars 

Nursery Harlyn 3CR Jack 

UFA Liam 4DF Ishmeal 

UFD Amelia T 4JM Tyler W 

1SA Darcy 5JC Emily 

1JB Mia 5MM Amy O 

2SM Amelia 6LH Emily 

2RM Theo 6SB Amir 

3EH Eve   

Nursery Joshua 3CR Jake 

UFA Raheem 4DF Quinn 

UFD Harrison 4JM Holly 

1SA Tyler 5JC Reegan 

1JB Natalia 5MM Scarlett 

2SM Joshua 6LH Kamran 

2RM Jacob 6SB Harrison 

3EH Jakus   


